
Design   and   Access   Statement:  

24   Wellington   Street  
 
 

Proposal:  

Retrospective   application   for   change   of   use   of   a   dwelling/   commercial   property   into   one  
single   dwelling   located   on   Wellington   Street,   Millom.    The   shop   has   been   vacant   for   over   15  
years   with   the   property   being   used   as   a   single   dwelling   over   two   floors   for   since   2008.  

 
 
Access:  

No   changes   to   the   access   of   the   property   have   been   made,   the   front   door   has   not   been  
moved   and   is   in   its   original   location   with   access   being   directly   from   the   pavement   on  
Wellington   Street.  
 

 
Alterations:  
No   external   alterations   have   been   made   for   this   change   of   use   application.  

 
 
Ian   Cummings-   Applicant  


